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JQU3 
PRESS RELEASE FROM THE PREMIER, MR. DUNSTAN. O . „ 

OFFICI AL APPOINTMENTS. 7.8.73 

Mr. Ray C. Taylor, at present South Australia's Agent-General 
in London, is to become chairman of the Monarto Authority, the 
Premier, Mr. Dunstan, announced tonight. 

Mr. Taylor will be replaced as Agent-General by Mr. J.S. White, 
at present Secretary of the Department of the Premier and of 
Development. 

The Premier said he was delighted that Mr. Taylor had agreed to 
the Government's request that he return to South Australia for 
this important new appointment. 

"I am equally delighted that the State will be represented in the 
United Kingdom by a man of Mr. White's wide experience and 
administrative skills". 

The Monarto Authority will be the guiding administrative body for 
the new city. Legislation for its establishment will be 
introduced into State Parliament shortly, the Premier said. 

Mr. Taylor's central task as the Authority's chairman would be to 
oversee the establishment of the city's industrial employment base. 

He will work closely with the Commission's recently appointed 
general manager, Mr. A.W. Richardson, and the Monarto Design Team 
which will be appointed later this year. 

"Mr. Taylor's considerable experience in private industry together 
with his knowledge of Government administration gained in his 
present office make him an ideal choice for this appointment". 

The Premier said Mr. White was a most distinguished South 
Australian public servant. He had served successive Governments 
in the Premier's Department and exemplified the highest standards 
of public administration. 

One of his main tasks in London will be to co-ordinate the work 
of the Government's European trade activities. 

Mr. Taylor is expected to return to Adelaide later this year and 
formally to take up his new appointment early in 1974, 

Dunstan Collection, Special Collections, Flinders University Library.



2 „: 

Mr. White will take up his new post at the end of March 1974. 
In the interim, the Official Secretary at South Australia House, 
Mr. Allan Deane, will act as Agent-General. 

Correspondents: Brief biographies of Mr. Taylor and Mr. White 
follow: 

Mr. Taylor, aged 46, married with four children. Former South 
Australian Branch Manager of Ampol Ltd. Appointed Agent-General, 
January 1971. While in London Mr. Taylor has made a special study 
of new town development in London and Europe. 

Mr. White, aged 57, married with two children. South Australian 
b o m and educated. Joined S.A. Public Service in 1933. Appointed 
Secretary, Premier's Department, 1961. Awarded C.M.G. for public 
service 1970. Served A.I.F. with rank of Captain 1941-45. At ; 
present Chairman of Commission of Charitable Funds, and a member 
of the Board of the Superannuation Fund. 
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